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Hope House Named Non-profit of the Year 

Arvada Chamber of Commerce Hosts Award Dinner 

 

(Arvada) On January 26, 2018, the Arvada Chamber of Commerce named Hope House of 

Colorado the Non-Profit of the Year. 

 

According to the Chamber, Hope House was chosen due to the support that Hope House of 

Colorado’s programs and community involvement provide to Arvada and its citizens as well as 

its work with local businesses. 

 

“The Arvada community has shown us amazing support since the first day we opened our doors 

in 2003,” says Lisa Steven, Founder & Executive Director of Hope House. “It is a huge honor to 

know that the Chamber believes in our mission and our amazing teen moms." 

 

Hope House was honored by the Arvada Chamber of Commerce 93rd Annual Dinner on January 

26 at the Arvada Center. 

 
 

About Hope House of Colorado:  Hope House of Colorado is metro-Denver's only resource providing 

free self-sufficiency programs to teen moms, including Residential, GED and College & Career Support 

services.  Additional supportive services include parenting and life skills classes, healthy relationship 

classes, financial literacy workshops and certified counseling, all designed to prepare them for long-term 

independence. Hope House relies on numerous volunteers and local business partnerships to accomplish 

its mission.Hopehouseofcolorado.org.  
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